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COMMENDATION OF RETIRING EMPLOYEE —
ESPERANZA BECK

Human Resource Department Staff
Dr. Jeremy Brown, President

Esperanza Beck has performed faithfully in his duties as a
Bilingual Student Resource Specialist and Specialist/Student
Resources for Portland Community College since September
23, 1996. He retires effective December 31, 2013.

That the Board commend him for his service to Portland
Community College and wish him well in his retirement years.



